



June 27, 2007

Ald. Joe Davis, Sr. Ald. Terry L. Witkowski (414) 286-2221

MEDIA ADVISORY

Fireworks Task Force To Release Report At City Hall Today

Ald. Joe Davis, Sr. will host a news conference today, Wednesday, June 27, 2007, at City Hall to mark the public release of the report and recommendations of the Fireworks Task Force.

Ald. Davis, co-chair of the City of Milwaukee's Fireworks Task Force, said the task force has been meeting monthly since January 2007, and copies of the report will be made available to the media at the news conference. Also expected to participate in the news conference are **Ald. Terry L. Witkowski**, co-chair of the task force, **as well as the other 10 members of the panel**.

The Fireworks Task Force was created by Common Council File No. 060529, which was adopted on September 26, 2006. The resolution directed the Task Force to study issues related to the prevalence of fireworks in the City of Milwaukee, and to submit its findings and recommendations to the Common Council.

WHAT: News Conference - Fireworks Task Force

WHEN: 2 p.m. today (Wednesday, June 27)

WHERE: City Hall Rotunda, 200 E. Wells St.